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Self Control 

Perseverance 

Inclusion 

Respect 

Inspiration 

Trust 

 

 Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to the start of Term 6, this is often the favourite term due to the weather, yet the most hectic with so much to 

cram in! 

The children have all returned from their break well rested, yet eager to learn. 

The class overviews will be sent out and will also be available on the website at the beginning of next week. 

 

Both Fir Tree and Forge classes have begun their new topic of ‘The Queen’ where they ae learning about the mon-

archy and also looking at British Values. They are using the text ‘The Queens Knickers’ and as a starting point for 

their learning. Fir Tree class were designing knickers for the Queen at the beginning of the week! 

 

Hurstwood class have begun their learning journey with the text ‘George’s Marvellous Medicine’. Mr Eggleton has 

some exciting learning planned for this topic. The children all enjoyed their visit from grandma on Tuesday! 

 

Kemsley class have been full of excitement with the arrival of their eggs and then the arrival of their chicks!       

Do keep updated on their development by logging onto ‘chick cam’ through the website:    

     www.bredhurst.kent.sch.uk. 

Oakwood class have a very busy term ahead—they have their transition meetings, days at their new schools, ac-

tivity week and continuing their topic of Africa. 

 

Do remember to download the Bredhurst App to keep yourself up to date with all the recent news. Any letters that are sent out 

are also added to the website, so do keep an eye on here for any letters your child may have missed! 

 

Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 14th June at 10.00a.m, weather permitting,  you are all welcome to come 

and support the  children. You are invited to stay afterwards and join your child/ren for a picnic on the 

field.  

 

We also have Father’s day Breakfast on this morning at 8.15—8-45a.m. breakfast will be provided in the school 

hall—breakfast club will also continue to run as usual. 

 

Year 1 children will be sitting their phonics screening on Tuesday of next week. They are all very confident with their graphemes 

and sound buttons, Mrs Harvey will be carrying out this screening with them.   

Don’t worry they won’t even notice that they are doing it. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Mrs M Cox 

Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 

Fir Tree  Lila Deakin 

Forge   Devon louden 

Hurstwood   Amy Taylor 

Kemsley  Ben Rankine 

Oakwood       Fenton Louden 

 

           Stars of the Week 

Fir Tree  Hannah Colwell 

Forge   Sian Evans 

Hurstwood  Harry Gregory 

Kemsley  Tommy Kehinde 

Oakwood  Iona Berntsen 

Writer of the Week 

Fir Tree  

Forge  No Writer of  

Hurstwood  the 

Kemsley  week  

Oakwood  this week 

Diary Dates 

   

 

Tuesday 13th June  Phonics Screening Yr 1 

Tuesday 13th June  FOBs Mtg 3.45p.m. 

Wednesday 14th June Father’s Day Breakfast  

    8.15-8.45a.m. 

Wednesday 14th June Sports Day 10a.m. 

    Followed by Family Picnic 

Thursday 15th   Oakwood Act of Worship 

Friday 16th June  Fathers Day Gift Sale 

Monday 19th June  Kemsley Trip Kent Life 

Wednesday 21st June  Reserve Sports Day & Flip Out 

Thursday 22nd June  Kemsley Act of Worship 

Thursday 22nd June  Clipping the Church  

Thursday 22nd June  Safety In Action Yr 6 

Friday 30th June  School closed in lieu of May Day 

Monday 3rd July  New Rec. Coffee Afternoon FOBs 

Wednesday 4th July  New Reception Taster Day 

Thursday 5th July  New Reception Taster Day 

    And new parent talk 11.45 

Friday 7th July  Dance Show at Rainham GS 

Monday 10th—Friday 15th Activity Week Yr 6 

Thursday 13th July  Fir Tree/Forge Wingham Wildlife 

Tuesday 18th July  KS2 Trip Margate/Turner Museum 

Wednesday 19th July Summer Disco 4.30—6p.m. 

Thursday 20th July  Yr 6 Pool Party 3.30—5.30p.m. 

Take-Away Friday 

Was a huge success 

Children had their Fish 

and Chips In take-away 

boxes and could eat 

outside if they wished 

although the weather 

was against them. 

An easy way to pay for your dinners, breakfast club or any 

trips is a BACS transfer. The school details 

are as follows;- 

Payable to Bredhurst CEP School Account 

Number 83297758   Sort Code 606008 

Please could parents not wander 

onto the playground in the morning when drop-

ping off their child/ren. No parents/grandparents 

or carers should go beyond Fir Trees entrance. 

This is so the playground staff can supervise all the 

children safely. 

Don’t Forget FOBS 

Father’s Day Gift Sale 

There will be lots of items 

for your children to buy 

their dads, grandads or 

uncles. Prices are very reasonable. Please ensure your 

child bring some money in a named purse or envelope and 

a gift bag or carrier bag to take their items home. 

Children will be purchasing their presents during the after-

noon and if there are items left they will be on sale after 

school. 


